This bill is absolutely unacceptable as written. The use of chemical weapons and impact munitions
against civilians needs to be banned outright. Please do not support a bill that allows police to continue
harming the people they are supposed to be protecting. This will do nothing to stop the police violence
in our streets and in fact will likely bolster their use of force by not banning it. Our city is unsafe right
now due to violence perpetrated by the police, allowing them to continue using chemical weapons is not
an acceptable way forward.

Thank you,

-Jesse Mejia



